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VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT ANNOUNCES NEW SMART LEAK DETECTOR REBATE 

PROGRAM 
Residential customers can receive rebate up to $100 on qualifying smart leak detectors.  

Vista, CA—  
  

Vista Irrigation District is now offering a smart leak detector rebate program.  Residential 

customers will have more opportunities to save water and manage water use under this new program 

approved by the district’s Board of Directors.  

Vista Irrigation District residential customers are eligible for a rebate up to $100 when they 

purchase a qualifying smart leak detector device. This program provides customers an opportunity to 

invest in new tools to increase water use efficiency and catch costly leaks in real-time.  Smart leak 

detectors enable customers to monitor their home’s water use in real-time, 24/7, and sync to 

smartphones to provide alerts if there is high consumption or a leak on the property. 

“Smart leak detectors not only detect leaks, but they also provide residential customers the 

ability to monitor and understand their water use,” said water conservation specialist Brent Reyes.  



For more information about the water smart leak detector rebate program visit 

https://www.vidwater.org/vista-irrigation-district-smart-leak-detector-rebate or call Brent Reyes at 

(760) 597-3107.  

Vista Irrigation District is a public agency governed by an elected five-member board.  The 

district provides water service to more than 136,000 people in the city of Vista, and portions of San 

Marcos, Escondido, Oceanside, and unincorporated areas of San Diego County.  
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